
     
Friday 6th June 2025

2024/2025 Parent/Carer Survey

On Wednesday you will have received an
email with a link to our 2024/25
Parent/Carer Survey. This survey is a very
important way for us to find out what you
think about our school. Please take some
time to answer the questions and give us
your feedback. We would be thrilled if
everyone could do this.

The survey will close on Wednesday 11
June at 5pm.
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What has been happening this week?
                 

On Tuesday, Ms Waghorn and Ms Swindells took a
group of Year 6 children to The Houses of Parliament
to look around the historic building and to learn about
how laws are made in our country. Thank you Ms
Waghorn for organising this amazing opportunity. 

On Tuesday Mr Ingram took a group of Year 5 cricketers to a
competition in Blackheath.

On Thursday, we were very sad to have to cancel our
Year 4, 5 and 6 Sports Day. We are currently exploring
options and alternative dates with Ladywell or an
alternative venue that can accommodate the federation.
We will be in touch with you regarding Plan B and give
you as much notice as possible. 

What is happening next week?.
Through out the week our Year 3 classes
will visit The Natural History Museum
as part of their learning on rocks and the
Earth. Thank you to the staff for
organising and the parents/carers who
offered support on the visit. 

Also throughout the week our Year 1
children will be taking part in the
National Phonics Screening Check. The
class teachers will individually ask the
children to read 40 real and ‘alien/made-
up’ words to them. The results of the
check will be shared with parents/carers
in July when they receive their end of
year report.

Newsletter

LGBT+ Pride Month
In Brindishe Schools we 
believe that ‘everyone should 
be valued and celebrated,’ 
both within our school and 
the wider community.

LGBT+ Pride Month is marked annually in June, to
celebrate the LGBT+ community. Pride Month began
to commemorate the Stonewall riots, a series of
protests for LGBT+ liberation, which started on 28th
June, 1969.

At Brindishe Schools we use 
Pride Month as an opportunity 
to educate our children on the 
history of the LGBT+ 
community, to celebrate all 
those who identify as LGBT+ 
and to remind children that everyone has Rights.

Reporting Absence
If your child is unwell and unable to come to
school, please remember to call the school
office and leave a message before 8.30am.
Thank you.



Something Wonderful to Celebrate
These children have been praised this week for
their wonderful learning and behaviour in school. 

Some Important Dates - Summer Term

Attendance and Punctuality

Makaton
Makaton is a unique communication programme
that uses symbols (pictures), signs (gestures) and
speech to enable people to communicate. We use
Makaton in school in the Early Years and KS1, and
teach older children the signs as well. 
Every week we will share with you the sign the
children have learnt, so that you can use them at
home too. 

Educational Psychologist Drop-Ins
We are delighted to be able to offer in person,
drop-in sessions with our EP again this year.
These will take place on Monday 30th June. She
will be offering appointments between 9am and
2pm, and each session is half an hour long. 
She will be able to talk to you about anything that
is impacting on your child’s education – it could
be something specific like a learning need, or it
could be a social or emotional need, for example
friendship issues or a family separation. 
Email Jessica Dee  to request an appointment:
BGinclusion@brindisheschools.org 
Please note appointments are limited and we will
prioritise requests from families who have not
already seen the EP or Drumbeat this year. 

Dressing-Up Clothes
We are looking for dressing up clothes, role-play
toys (such as kitchen toys) and games for young
children (EYFS or KS1). If you have any that are
good in a good condition that you would be
happy to donate, please bring to the school
office for the attention of Jessica Dee.



A message from the Brindishe Friends Group

🎪 Summer Fair – Volunteers Needed! 
📅 Friday 4th July 3:00-5:00pm

Can you spare an hour (or more) to help
us run stalls, set up, clear up, or prep
tombola prizes!

⭐ Find out more & sign up here:
https://tr.ee/KtoTPRXh9b 
⭐ Or get in touch with your year / class
volunteers
⭐ Email: bfgsocials@gmail.com 

Every bit of help makes a BIG difference –
thank you!

An update from the BFG Committee
It's been a busy week for the BFG. We got to meet lots of new parents and carers at the school's
Welcome Meeting for parents of children starting in Reception Class in September. 

It was also great to chat with parents and carers at 
our Coffee Morning today. We're delighted to have
 some new volunteers to help us continue to support
 the school.
 
And on that note... ALL parents and carers can support us by purchasing tickets  for our Summer Fair
raffle! We'll be selling tickets in the playground before and after school on Wednesdays,
Thursdays and Fridays starting on Weds 18th June. We will also be collecting tombola contributions
and donations of pre-loved toys and chapter books, so please start clearing out your cupboards and
help us collect a great selection of prizes.

💰Easyfundraising: sign up to help raise money for the school

This month, when you sign up to Easyfundraising via the app
and choose Brindishe Friends Group as your cause, we’ll receive
a £2 donation - at no cost to you. Even better, if 10 or more
people register we’ll unlock additional bonus funding!
 
We’ve already raised over £1,000 of free donations through
Easyfundraising. Can you help us raise even more?
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/easyfundraising-app?
utm_campaign=pmc&utm_source=whatsapp&utm_medium=soci
al&utm_content=pta-bonus-jun-wa1 
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